

1<sup>st</sup> October 2020

Royd Nursery Infant School Carr Road, Deepcar Sheffield, S36 2PR Tel 0114 288 2594 Email enquiries@royd.sheffield.sch.uk

www.roydnurseryinfants.co.uk Headteacher: Louise Jones

Dear Parent/Carers,

As part of Harvest we are making a collection for The Food Bank Project in Stocksbridge run by The Hub church on the High Street. The project has helped many local families this last year, particularly during the pandemic.

I have contacted the Food Bank to see which items are in demand and these are listed in **bold** below:

## **Tinned food**

Meat pies, sponge puddings, hotdogs, corned beef, tinned ham, tinned meats soups, fish, ravioli, baked beans, meatballs, tomatoes, vegetables, desserts, fruit etc.

## **Other Foods**

**Custard powder, SMASH powdered potatoes,** cereals, sugar, tea bags, coffee, biscuits, orange juice, squash, snacks etc.

## Toiletries/household

**Toothpaste**, toothbrushes, deodorants, washing up liquid, shampoo, liquid soap, washing powder, toilet rolls etc.

If you would like to contribute, please send your items to school the week commencing 12<sup>th</sup> October 2020. The final date for donations is Friday 16<sup>th</sup> October 2020. Staff will organise each class bubble to take the items down to the hall and place on a dedicated year group table. The items will then be taken to The Hub on Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup> October 2020. Thank you in advance for your generous support.

Yours sincerely,

Louise Jones
Executive Head









